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20/09/2019  14:27:292019/4045/P COMMNT Andrew Dowell No problem with the building works taking place. HOWEVER, USE OF THE TERRANCE MUST BE 

RESTRICTED. There must be no partying as there has been with inconsiderate neighbours at 235 and 227. I 

sleep at the back of 231 and have been woken a number of times by the sound of people on the terraces 

above on either side.
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